Marius Miklea

From: Tyler Follett

Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 1:59 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Double Standard

Dear council,

| am writing to you today out of curiosity. | am curious why you are so vehemently opposed to allowing a legal
cannabis dispensary to open up in Whistler? Meanwhile it seems like any time a bar would like to open on the
stroll, the red carpet is rolled out for them. Why the drastic difference? People should have a safe and legal
option, rather than having to drive to Squamish and spend their money there.

How much money does council spend cleaning up after drunkards? I've lived here for over 5 years and can tell
you the routine of every Friday and Saturday morning, vomit, cans and items of clothing littering the village
stroll.

Is it because money from the sales go to the province and not the municipality?

With all due respect, it really seems like this is a council that is out of touch with the residents.

Sincerely,

Tyler Follett
2111 Whistler Rd.



